
Dear Listeners, 
 
June is the month of closure for organizations operating on the July 1 through June 30 
fiscal year. It can also be a nail-biting time, if you’re looking to make operating 
goals! We had a $1.5 Million goal for FY 2017, projected from fund drives, corporate 
and business sales, and major gifts and grants, and as of June 22nd we were just $100K 
short. Not bad for an economic downturn year, but we’re not sitting on our laurels and 
working hard to close the gap. Thank you donors, for your generosity!  If you have not 
made a pledge yet, visit our support page. 
 
In other news, I’d like to introduce Don Gonyea to you, if you haven’t yet met him while 
listening to WPM!  Don is the leading NPR Political Correspondent and Analyst, and has 
covered it all. He will be in Jackson on July 19th at Snow King. If you ever wondered 
what it’s like reporting on national events, tragedies, successes, primaries, federal 
elections, you will find this a most enlightening discussion. Every year WPM brings a 
national figure to Wyoming, be it Susan Stamburg, Scott Simon, Lakshmi Singh, or Lynn 
Neary. This year, it’s Don Gonyea – a perfect choice for a politically tumultuous 
year! More information here. 
 
About Don Gonyea. 
 
Sincerely, 
Christina Kuzmych 
General Manager 
Wyoming Public Media 
 

 
	


